
I am in support of HB2357! I believe that OFRI makes decisions based on what will make more money for the timber harvesting 
industry at the expense of healthy forests. And they are funded with our tax dollars. I had land in Southern Oregon back in the 70's & 
80's that was surrounded by BLM land. It was back in the day that riparian areas were not safe from logging. We had to appeal 
timber sales in order to keep our streams clear. Having healthy streams and forests needs to be the State's first priority and it can be 
done using technology that exists and still have economic benefits fro sustainable forest management.


